
  

 
 

 
22nd March 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Barton Class and Pre-school Easter Bonnet Parade and Egg Hunt on Thursday 28th March 2024 

 
We invite all Pre-school and Barton Class (Reception) pupils and their parents / carers to join us on our Easter 
Bonnet Parade and Easter egg hunt on Thursday 28th March from 9.00 – 10.00am.  We will walk along the High 
street and return to school. The Easter egg hunt will take place after in Barton’s playground. 
 
This will be a lovely opportunity for our Barton Class pupils to meet and play with Pre-school friends as they 
show off their Easter bonnet creations and search for an egg, and for Pre-school parents/carers to meet our 
parents/carers.  
 
We will meet at the front of the school at 9.00am. All the Easter eggs will be Free from. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Jill Corlett 
EYFS Lead  
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